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Governor Murphy and those of his Administration involved with creating the EMP:

Please make sure that the EMP includes a moratorium on all fossil fuel projects currently
planned and under way in New Jersey. There should be no new pipelines added to our
environment. Move forward with renewable energy projects now and ensure that the EMG
reflects the need to stop all new fossil fuel energy projects and create clean energy jobs
starting NOW. Governor Murphy promised that he would take New Jersey towards a clean
energy future and that means starting now not allowing projects to continue on that have not
been built yet.

e Labor’s buy-in is essential, practically and politically, to meet the EMP’s goals. This
means including a realistic plan to ensure that the tens of thousands of new jobs in the green
economy will be high quality jobs with workers having the right to organize. The EMP is
completely silent on this issue.

e The EMP admittedly lacks detailed plans and adequate public input to accomplish its
goals. It largely lacks any interim goals and milestones when there should be annual
milestones for every goal in the report. While more details are expected in the final plan, this
process prevents the public from having meaningful input and allows special interests to have
undue influence. There must be a substantial opportunity for the public to have input on these
details, especially the modeling results from the Integrated Energy Plan, in time to influence
the final plan
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